
 

 

 
 
 

   Weekly Dragon Tales 

 

Hello Langdon school families, 
 
Congratulations to our February Dragons of the Month!  These students are 
wonderful examples of LAIR and we see the positive impact they have on our school 
community. 
 
Kindergarten  Quinn A. 
1A  
  

Logan E.  

2I  
  

Breanna G. 

2/3 H  
  

Dylan R.   

3D  Brooklyn C.  
 

4/5B  
  

Kaleb B. 

4S  
  

Annaleigh L. 

5C  
  

Danika P. 

6D  
  

Avery V. 

6M  
  

 Elliott R. 

6P  
  

 Quinn F. 

7L  
  

Warren H. 

7J   Shelby R.  
  

7F  
  

Isla R. 

8G  
  

Leah C. 

8H  
  

Sloan K.  

8B  
  

Bree G. 

 
 

 
March 16, 2025         Living the Langdon LAIR life 
          

 

Coming up: 
 
Mar. 17 – Volunteer 
Orientation 3pm 
Mar. 24, 25 – Ski trip days 
Mar. 28 – Grade 6 
Basketball tournament 
Mar. 31 – Professional 
Learning Day 
April 2 and 3 – Spring 
photos 
Apr. 9 – 
Parent/student/teacher 
conference 
Apr. 10 – Spring Showcase 
of Learning 
Apr. 15 – Career Exploration 
morning gr. 6-8 
Apr. 18 – Spring break 
begins 
 
Save the date! 
May 29 – Band Concert 
June 19 – Grade 8 Farewell 
(evening) 
June 23 – Awards (during 
the day) 



 

 

I had a number of elementary students showing me their leprechaun traps on Friday.  It was fun to see 
their imaginative creations and hear their explanations about how they work.  I’m curious to see if any 
of them worked tomorrow ;).  
 
It’s tough to believe we are already planning for next year and the transition to high school for our grade 
8’s.  Last week students received course pick sheets.  These are due tomorrow so please take some time 
to help your child with their choices.  Staff from Horseshoe Crossing will be here Tuesday to guide 
students through the PowerSchool process online.  Mr. Legault and I will also be there to assist. 
 
 
 
From RVS: 
Real-time tracking with WheresTheBus 
Thank you to everyone who has created a WheresTheBus account and started using the app to track 
your child’s bus! RVS has now fully transitioned to using WhereTheBus, and is no longer using the Bus 
Status App to share bus information. 
  
More information about WheresTheBus including how to create your account, use the app and 
frequently asked questions is available on the RVS website.  
  
Please note, WheresTheBus is one more tool to provide information about your child’s bus ride and 
should not replace standard safety measures such as arriving to your bus stop five minutes before your 
child’s scheduled pick up time, having a back up plan in case of a delay and ensuring your child is 
dressed appropriately for the weather. Please review the Parent/Guardian Responsibilities on 
the Transportation section of our website. 
 
  
 
Happy St. Patrick’s Day and have a great week, 
 
Shannon Storey  
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